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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Doug Anderson, Director of Finance, Treasurer




November 30, 2020


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to enter a contract or agreement with MGT Consulting Group for three years with two one-year options. MGT Consulting will provide support services for the preparation of the annual indirect cost allocation reports in accordance with Federal Office of Management & Budget circular A-87. 

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Doug Anderson	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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